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Amsterdam, January 8th, 2021 

 

Dear customer, 

At Leaseweb, we strive to attain and comply with the latest industry standards as part of our 
ongoing commitment to improving our security. The ISO 27001:2013 standard is the 
standard that examines and certifies our Information Security Management System. This 
system implements a plan-do-check-act cycle in which risks are identified and acted upon 
accordingly. 

At this moment we are in the process of renewing this certification together with our 
auditors - however, we have incurred delays due to the inability to travel and on-site visits. 
As a result, we did not fully finish the recertification process before the current certificate’s 
expiry date of December 12th, 2020.  

While we are working towards renewing the certificate, please note that the expiration of 
the certificate will not directly impact the security measures taken at Leaseweb. The 
Information Security Management System will remain in place no matter what. All the 
processes that are maintained in our framework will also continue to be performed as well 
as any technical and/or organizational measures that are needed or required. 

Once available, you will be able to find the new certificate on the Leaseweb certifications 
page: https://www.leaseweb.com/security-certifications.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time. 

 

On behalf of Leaseweb Global B.V., 

Pieter Dijkhuis 

CFO, Leaseweb Global B.V. 

 


